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SESSION OF 2004

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2673

As Recommended by House Committee on
Appropriations

Brief*

HB 2673 would allow the Director of Accounts and Reports to pay,
from current fiscal year funds, a valid claim up to $5,000 for goods  and
services purchased in the prior fiscal year.  Currently, only valid prior
fiscal year claims up to $500 may be paid in this manner, and claims
from prior fiscal years in excess of the current limit require the vendor
to file a claim through the annual legislative claims process. 

Background

The Director of Accounts and Reports of the Department of
Administration testified in support of the bill before the House Budget
Committee on General Government and Commerce.

The fiscal note indicates that HB 2673 would have no fiscal effect
on any state fund.


